
 

 

Tuckerton Road Drill Site Project 

MUD 500 has been working with its landscape 
architect, KGA DeForest, on the design for 
improvements to the drill site located at the 
corner of Tuckerton Road and Greenhouse 
Road. Before work can begin on the 
improvements, the well located on the drill site 
must be plugged and abandoned. Over the next 
few weeks, you may notice the well operator 
undertaking the work necessary to 
decommission the well. Please stay clear of the 
area in order to allow the operator to safely 
complete their work.  

 


